
 
 
 

 
 
 

The Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering, 
Queen’s University, is pleased to announce the recipient of the 

Award for 2004 
 
 

Tho Le-Ngoc 
Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering 

McGill University 
 
 
 
 

“For significant contributions to satellite and terrestrial 
wireless communications” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The Award will be presented at the Twenty-Second Biennial Symposium on 
Communications being held in Kingston, Ontario, Canada, June 1 - 3, 2004. 
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